

BBPS/RH/20 05.08.2020

Dear Parents

Asynchronous and Synchronous teaching learning process has been in progress since 01 April 2020. The students were being provided with videos and activities through CRISP- Connected Classrooms platform. Gradually the students were provided with G Suite ids and Google Classrooms were created. In addition resource material is shared through Snaphomework app.

Kindly note that in order to facilitate smooth functioning by reducing the number of online platforms for young children, Connected Classrooms platform is being discontinued with immediate effect. Henceforth teaching learning process shall continue by using Google Classroom and Snaphomework app only.

STAY SAFE & STAY HEALTHY!

Regards

Geeta Gangwani Principal